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To the Minister of Finance
and President of the Treasury Board, Honourable Peter Bethlenfalvy,

I am a proud Registered Nurse.
I am working through this pandemic with everything I've got. Each nurse has taken on more than any one person ought to – we've taken on more patients, more workload, more stress, and certainly more risk. Like soldiers, we took our orders and we marched ahead without question. We adapted and we continue to because that's what you asked of us. We've done all that you have asked of us when the province needed us most. We have proved our worth time and time again.
Now, we ask something of you: we ask that your government exempt nurses from Bill 124. This is your chance to show 68,000 Ontario nurses that your government appreciates all that we have done and will continue to do. This is your chance to show us that you do in fact believe us to be heroes. Exempt nurses from Bill 124.

Our appreciation,
Y our name
Registered Nurse, Y our department
